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POLICY BULLETIN #07-132-OPE 

 
CHANGE IN THE PUBLIC AND NON-PUBLIC ASSISTANCE PROGRAM NAMES 

 
Date: 

October 26, 2007 
 

Subtopic(s): 
Cash Assistance and Non-Cash Assistance Programs 

 This procedure can 
now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform staff that effective 
immediately, the Public Assistance (PA) program has been renamed 
the Cash Assistance (CA) program. The Non-Public Assistance 
(NPA) Food Stamp (FS) program is now known as the Non-Cash 
Assistance (NCA) FS program. 

  
 All future bulletins, directives and other FIA materials will reflect the 

new terminology. 
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